
Good evening all, 
Well, we're 4 days away from "turkey day" and I'm getting a head start by eating pumpkin pie while I'm 
writing this Calientegram . . . yummy! 
 
We had a good turn out at Rockwell's Friday night; 14 members attended.  It was a pretty neat place. The 
band started at 10am and it was standing room only.  Carlos had his first burger with a fried egg in it and 
we all shared the mini sopapillas with powdered sugar and strawberry topping.  Roger where were you? 
 
Saturday morning 5 bikes rode out to Castroville.  According to our Road Captain trainee Smiley aka 
Whipper Snapper, ksu was at 9am, they were eating at Bill Millers by 9:15a and were back at the 
dealership by 9:30a.  Just kidding . . . it was a little longer than that and everyone had a good 
time.  Actually, if you haven't had breakfast at Bill Miller's yet, you need to try it.  It's good! I'm a fan. 
 
REMINDER  - We will be gift wrapping at the dealership this coming Friday starting at 10a.  Those of you 
who signed up, remember to show up for your shift.  For those of you who did not sign up but have some 
extra time after you run out of $$$ on "Black Friday" sales, please stop by and lend a hand. 
 
Next weekend was supposed to be the "member's choice" ride but since we did not get any suggestions it 
has been cancelled. 
 
I hope everyone has a Happy Thanksgiving.  A heartfelt "thank you" to each member from your Caliente 
HOG Officers.  We can't have a chapter without you.  It's a lot of fun but organizing the fun takes a lot of 
volunteer time so a special thanks to our discretionary officers and road captains.  And Fred . . . you 
make it all possible . . . many many thanks! 
 
That's all for now . . . color me outie! 
 
Hot Lips 

 


